
LITTLE ROCK, ARK.

University of Arkansas Division of Agricul-
ture's Animal Science department has de-
veloped a new blog in an effort to

distribute information in a timely and efficient
manner to the livestock producers in the state.

The blog will become the new source of con-
stant news updates and articles relating to cur-
rent events affecting Arkansas livestock

producers. News articles, conferences, meet-
ings, event information and video recaps of pre-
sentations will be available as well as fact
sheets and other items that will provide bene-
ficial information to producers, agents and any-
one interested in livestock in Arkansas.

To sign up and follow our blog, please visit:
www.arkansas-livestock.com or

www.arkansas-forages.com ∆
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